
 

 

 
 

June 10, 2021 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire 

have been invited to attend the Annual Juneteenth Celebration on Saturday, June 19, 2021, 

beginning at 2 p.m. at the Pine Pavilion in Carson Park, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.   

 

This event is free and open to the public, and will feature entertainment from regionally 

based artists Irie Sol, Naalia and Samantha Moon. There will also be a spoken-word performance 

from Daminius the Artist. 

 

Area nonprofits such as Joining Our Neighbors, Advancing Hope (JONAH) and 

Chippewa Valley Votes will offer information and opportunities to join other activism at the 

celebration. 

 

The 2021 Juneteenth celebration is sponsored by Pablo Center at the Confluence, UW-

Eau Claire Chancellor's Office, UW-Eau Claire Office of Multicultural Affairs, Royal Credit 

Union, Leinenkugel's Inc., UW-Eau Claire Affirmative Action Office, UW-Eau Claire history 

department, UW-Eau Claire Foundation, Visit Eau Claire Foundation, City of Eau Claire, City of 

Altoona.  

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 
  

CJMarohl 
CJ Marohl 

City Manager’s Office 

 

cc: News Media 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


